
 

 

                                         Thank you! 

 

 

 

 
 

“If you want to see the view…you`ve got to climb the mountain.” 
 

The end of the school is almost upon us and I feel very proud to have been part of Richard Avenue for another 
very successful year. 
Richard Avenue would not be a fantastic place to be if we didn’t work closely together as a team. However, 
we have a very special member of staff who is leaving us this year. 
 

Miss Scott (Y1) - Having just completed her teacher training, is to take up a post at Holley Park Primary School, 
Washington. 
 

I am sure both parents and pupils will join me in saying a huge thank you for being part of Richard Avenue 
Primary School. Miss Scott has given a huge part of her life in making school the heart of the community. 
 

Other Info: 
School restarts on TUESDAY 3rd September.  
Apologies for my error, as I previously said Wednesday. I think I was trying to get an extra day!! 
 

Leave of absence from school:   
Please can I remind parents: 

 Any holidays taken during the summer, please ensure pupils return for the first day back. 

 Any child wishing to have time off from school must have permission from the Head Teacher - Leave of 
absence (LOA). 

 LOA cannot be granted for holidays during term time. 

 LOA can only be granted for exceptional circumstances and school will take many factors into 
consideration. 
 

Please ensure ready for September: 

 P.E. KIT 

 WATER BOTTLE 

 DINNER MONEY FOR THE FIRST WEEK - £11 PER WEEK.  
Please can you inform the office by Friday 18th July if you are making any changes to lunchtime 
arrangements. Please note - Year 2 children who were eligible for Universal Infant free school meals will 
now have to pay for school meals from September when they go in to year 3. 

 APPROPRIATE HAIRSTYLES, NO DYED HAIR, NAIL VARNISH, PIERCINGS, TRAINERS!!  

 REVERSIBLE SCHOOL JACKETS – You can order waterproof reversible jackets from the school office. The 
cost is £18.50. If anyone would like to place an order the school office will be open the first week of the 
school holidays. Please note – payment must be made at the time of ordering. 

 
Have a fabulous summer, see you on Tuesday 3rd September. 
Once again thank-you for all your support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 


